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Bepartment of Ehuration et
REGION XI .
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DAVAO DE ORO

Office of the Schools Division
Superintendent

August 27, 2024
DIVISION MEMORANDUM
CID- 2024- 612

COMMUNITY TOUR GUIDING TRAINING AND MARINE CONSERVATION
ACTIVITIES

To: Public Schools District Supervisors
District Coordinating Principals
Secondary Schools Heads
All Others Concerned

1. Herewith is a letter dated August 13, 2024, from the Office of the Governor,
Province of Davao de Oro, regarding the conduct of Community Tour Guiding
Training in celebration of World Tourism Month 2024 with the theme,
“Tourism and Peace,” throughout September.

2. Hereto are the activities lined up in the said activities.

Activity Date Venue
Community Tour Guiding September 9-10, Maragusan, Davao
Training 2024 de Oro
Mabini Eco- Dive Educational | September 23, 2024 | Nabunturan, Davao
Caravan de Oro
Mabini Eco- Dive and September 24, 2024 | Pindasan, Mabini,
Biodiversity Appreciation Davao de Oro
Maragusan Tour Guiding September 26, 2024 | Maragusan, Davao
Competition de Oro

3. Participants of this activity are the schools offering relevant strands to the
event and shall Identify a maximum of ten (10) participants per school
provided with letter consent from the school heads and parents with a teacher
facilitator as chaperon.

4. Travel and other incidental expenses of teacher participants shall be charged
against respective local funds or MOOE funds of the school subject to the
usual accounting and auditing rules and regulations.
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Bepartment of Education
REGION XI
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Office of the Schools Division
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5. Other details of this Memorandum are contained in the enclosures.

6. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum to all concerned is
desired.

,———i/

CRISTY C. EPE, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendentr
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REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
PROVINCE OF DAVAO DE ORO

"y = PROVINCIAL ADMINISTRATOR’S OFFICE
1998 OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

BACGONG PILIPINAS

August 13, 2024

CRISTY C. EPE, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
Department of Education
Division of Davao de Oro

Dear Ma’am Epe,
Golden greetings!

The Province of Davao de Oro, through the Provincial Administrator’s Office - Tourism Division,
is celebrating World Tourism Month 2024 with the theme, “Tourism and Peace,” throughout
September. This year's celebration highlights tourism's potential as a catalyst for peace,
reconciliation, social justice, economic growth, and cultural understanding. Tourism's ability to
unite people in harmonious settings makes it a powerful tool for fostering dialogue and building
bridges. By investing in youth, promoting innovation, and adopting peace-sensitive practices,
tourism can drive positive change worldwide, particularly in our province.

As part of our celebration, we have lined up activities focused on youth empowerment and marine
conservation;

e Community Tour Guiding Training
September 9-10, 2024 | Maragusan, Davao de Oro
e Mabini Eco-Dive Educational Caravan
September 23, 2024 | Nabunturan, Davao de Oro
e Mabini Eco-Dive and Biodiversity Appreciation
September 24, 2024 | Pindasan, Mabini, Davao de Oro
e Maragusan Tour Guiding Competition
September 26, 2024 | Maragusan, Davao de Oro

Regarding this, we kindly request your permission to allow schools offering tour guiding modules
to participate in the Community Tour Guiding Training, with a maximum of ten (10) participants
per school. Additionally, we seek your approval to visit schools for the Mabini Eco-Dive
Educational Caravan and to invite them to the Mabini Eco-Dive and Biodiversity Appreciation.
Your assistance in informing all concerned schools would be greatly appreciated.

Should you have inquiries and concerns, you may contact Ms. Christine T. Dompor at 0908-888-
8038 or by email at turismodavaodeoro@gmail.com. '

Thank you, and God bless!

Yours respectfully,

DOROTHY P. M 0 ONZAG,tb,
Governor

GOVERNMENT
WORKS

Governor's Office. Ground Floor, Executive Building, Provineial Capitol, Cabidianan, Nabunturan, Davao de Oro
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